
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 2/27/2014 3:55:43 PM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Reference

Paul,

I may do a small project for a college friend in Honolulu (Hawaiian electric). I hope you don’t 
mind, but I gave your name as a reference, if they need to check that I worked for PG&E doing 
regulatory work. It’s a short assignment to help on a upcoming regulatory case, (and I can 
check out real estate!)

Thanks in advance,

Jane

SB GT&S 0062966
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